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31.3.23 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been notified recently of some behaviour online by some of our pupils online which is 

unacceptable. In some cases, this is being dealt with in partnership with PC Yule, our Campus Police 

Officer. 

 

Can I please ask that you take some time over the holiday to monitor your child’s online activity and 

ensure that it is appropriate and is not putting them, or anyone else at risk. Almost all apps and 

forms of social media have an age limit which is above the age of our pupils. I have attached some 

materials which may be of use to you in supporting your child’s use of the internet. These can be 

found here 

 

Pc Yule will be visiting the school after the Easter holiday to visit some of the older classes and 

discuss internet safety with them. Can I ask that you please get ahead of this and have this 

conversation at home in the first instance. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Colin Forbes 

Head Teacher 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/sttimothysprimary/2023/03/31/social-media-guidance/

